
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 761 5770 - Email: ffn7@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

SEPTEMBER 2021

DORSET DRIVE

Dates for the Diary:
Thursday 9th September 2021
NATIONAL TEDDY BEAR DAY

Children can bring in their favourite teddy to join our teddy bear’s picnic.
Monday 13th September 2021
NATIONAL ROALD DAHL DAY

Come dressed as your favourite book character. 

We would like to start off by saying welcome back to all our children and their 
families and to all our new families that have joined us!

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE DONE… 
During the summer holidays we have been letting the children take full lead 
on the planning by telling us each day what they want to learn and want to 
explore with help from parents too. We have been exploring lots of creative 
activities such as making our own cars and excavators using boxes and paint 
and having races outside with them. We carried out science experiments with 
light and heavy objects, seeing which objects can be blown using a straw and 
also researching about shadows and why they change sizes. We have had 
lots of fun catching and measuring rain fall using our rain water container in 
the mud kitchen. The children can independantly get water themselves to 
explore and add to the outdoor kitchen area. We have been using apples 
from our tree and making our very own ‘apple juice’ with water and apples 
and ‘hot chocolate’ with water and soil and using our own rubber mallets to 
make dens in different areas of the garden! We have been doing lots of 
baking activities and looking into number recognition, weighing and 
quantities.
We have two new friends in nursery Rita and Gerrard our pet african snails. 
They will live in the entrance for everyone to watch grow but will also spend 
parts of the day in the rooms with the children to observe. We will be learning 
facts about them and feeding them.

LOOK WHAT WE WILL BE DOING… 
We will be settling our children back into the new term continuing to follow 
their interests and learning all about the new families that have joined 
Dorset drive. We will also be carrying out lots of new activities to expand 
our learning and knowlege on oral health and the dentist.

PLEASE REMEMBER TO 
BRING / KEEP A PAIR OF 

WELLIES AT THE 
NURSERY FOR REGULAR 

FOREST SCHOOL 
ACTIVITIES

QUESTION OF THE 
MONTH

DO YOU AND YOUR 
FAMILY ATTEND A 

DENTIST?


